
 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

Date: May 1, 2024 

To: Planning & Zoning Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker,  
Planning, Zoning and Historic Preservation Officer 

Re: Temporary Vendor Application – Black Horse Brew, LLC 

 

The Planning & Zoning Office has received a Temporary Vendor Application from 

Black Horse Brew, LLC.  The request is to serve drinks at the Back When They 
Bucked event on May 26, 2024.  Black Horse Brew, LLC has a South Dakota 

Sales Tax Number and is a mobile vendor. 

Recommended Motion: 

Approve/Deny the Temporary Vendor Application for Black Horse Brew, LLC. 
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